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Mayor Jacobs to Share Veterans Day Message 
County Offices Closed Thursday for Veterans Day 

 
KNOXVILLE, Tenn.—Tomorrow morning, Knox County Mayor Glenn Jacobs will release a 
Veterans Day message on social media. The message was recorded in Krutch Park in front of the 
“Remembering Our Fallen” traveling memorial, which will be displayed until 5 p.m., Thursday, 
Nov. 11. 
 
Please note, Knox County government offices—including convenience centers, libraries, and the 
Health Department—will be closed on Thursday, Nov. 11, 2021, in observance of Veterans Day. 
KCHD will conduct no COVID-19 testing and the phone bank will not be staffed. All offices and 
operations, including KCHD data updates on the website, will resume on Friday, Nov. 12.  
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